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17 June 2025  
Year 5 Humber STEM Event, KCOM Stadium  
  
  
  
 
 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are excited to share that our Year 5 pupils have been invited to attend the Humber STEM 
Event at KCOM Stadium on Wednesday, 2 July 2025. This event offers a fantastic 
opportunity for students to engage in a full day of hands-on, action-packed STEM activities.  
  
We will be departing school on Wednesday 2 July at 9am and return by the end of the school 
day. This visit will be free of charge to learners, as the PFA have kindly offered to subsidise 
this from funds raised in school.  
  
The Humber STEM Event organisers will be taking lots of photographs and videos for those 
learners who have external publicity consent, please check your Arbor account should you 
wish to change your permissions.  
  
Consent is to be made via the Arbor parent portal. To do this, please log into the portal and 
search for Activities/Trips. Without consent, your child will not be able to take part.   
  
For this trip, your child needs to wear their full school uniform and bring a packed lunch and 
a water bottle. If your child is entitled to Free School meals and you would like to pre-order a 
school sandwich, please do so via the school office no later than Friday 27 June.  
  
We look forward to an inspiring and memorable day for our learners.  
  
Yours faithfully  
The Year 5 Team  
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